
 
Memorandum 
To:   Mayor Nelson and Members of the City Council 

From:  Daniel R. Buchholtz, MMC, Administrator, Clerk/Treasurer 

Date:  February 10, 2021 

Subject: MS4 Permit and SWPPP Update 
 
City Engineer Gravel has provided a memorandum outlining a scope of work for the update of the 
City’s SWPPP and the drafting of the City’s application for an MS4 Part II permit.  That 
memorandum is included with this memo. 
 

Storm water treatment and management will continue to be a pressing issue moving forward.  As 
more Total Maximum Daily Load (TMDL) waste load allocations are established, the City will 
need to implement infrastructure, practices and education to meet that TMDL.  Many of these 
TMDLs will be addressed in a multi-jurisdictional way.  It is important for the City Council to be 
aware that many of the actions required to meet the TMDLs will require an outlay of resources 
currently not available. 
 
As staff gathers more information on these TMDLs, we will bring that information forward to the 
City Council for its consideration and action. 
 
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me at 763-784-6491. 


